
CCD/CYO NEWS 
 

2017-2018 CCD/CYO Registration Sheets 

are in the vestibule.  Please turn in forms and 
fees to the office as soon as possible.   

Thank you! 
 

   2017 Totus Tuus Registration Sheets 
are in the vestibule.  Please sign up as soon  

as possible to help with planning needs.    
Forms may be turned in to the office  

or placed in the collection basket.   
Thank you! 

 
 

TOTUS TUUS SUMMER CCD/CYO 

Will be at St. Ann’s from June 18-23.   
Please mark your calendars now!  Totus Tuus 
includes those going into 1st grade in the fall of 

2017 thru recent high school graduates. 

 
2017/2018 CCD Helpers Needed!   

We are in need of a helper in  
1st and 2nd grade.   

Please contact the office,  
Christine Quist or Deanna Swanson as soon 

as possible if you would like to help. 
 

Volunteers needed for Totus Tuus!  We 
need recess helpers, cookie helpers, housing 
hosts, snack donations, etc. for Totus Tuus.  

Be thinking of how you can help.   
Sign up sheet is on the vestibule table or 
you may call Deanna Swanson to volunteer. 
Thank you for making Totus Tuus a success! 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

 
For Men & Women seeking healing from Divorce: 

The Catholic Divorced Survival Guide was created to 
bring hope and healing to divorced and separated  
Catholics.  This 12 week program features 30-minute 
DVD segments that cover topics of shock, denial, anger,  
grief, guilt, forgiveness, money, kids, annulment, and 
much more. The next session will begin June 5, 2017 
and is held at John XXIII Diocesan Center, from 7-9pm. 
Classes are kept small. Register by calling the Family Life 
Office at, 402-473-0620, or catholicflo@cdolinc.net 

 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

 

Our St. Ann's Knights Council 11824  has taken over the 
mowing at St. Patrick's Cemetery. Please sign up for a time 

to help by contacting Dave Kusek 402-984-4474. 
 

***KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS MEETING CHANGE*** 
Knights of Columbus will meet on the first Monday of each 
month starting in August, 2017.  Members are encouraged 

to attend the 6:00 p.m. Mass.   
Meetings will start directly after Mass, at 6:30 p.m. 

St. Ann’s Catholic Church 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 

Seventh Sunday of Easter 
 

May 28, 2017 
 

202 N 5th 

Doniphan NE  68832 

Mailing Address:  P O Box 407 

Office Phone:  402-845-2707; Rectory Phone:  402-845-4477 

Social Hall:  402-845-2713; Father’s Phone:  402-326-5168 

stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.stannsdoniphan.org 

Rectory:  404 Cedar 

Office Hours: Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30 am 
 

 

CONFESSIONS: Monday 5:30-5:50 pm;                               
Tuesday – Friday 6:40-6:55 am; Saturday 3:00-3:50 pm 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS 

Monday (29th) 6:00 pm NO MASS 

Tuesday (30th) 7:00 am NO MASS 

Wednesday (31st) 7:00 am NO MASS 

Thursday (1st) 7:00 am NO MASS 

 Friday (2nd)  7:00 am Dec. Members of Herbek Family 

Saturday (3rd) 4:00 pm Anita Hawes + 

Sunday (4th) 9:00 am Ed Doyle + 

          BULLETIN DEADLINES: 
Announcements are due on Wednesday. 
All announcements must be in writing! 

 

 

OFFICE CLOSED:  May 29 – June 2 
You may leave a message at 402-845-2707 or  

send an e-mail to stanns@cdolinc.net.   
If you are in need of a priest during this time, please 
contact St. Michael’s, Hastings, 402-463-1023 or St. 

Cecilia’s, Hastings, 402-463-1336 

https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=SoLk22rnkpP3FW4h7AULf9psnxj7O3H1GtLeShFXwZTORApl0WLSCG0AYQBpAGwAdABvADoAYwBhAHQAaABvAGwAaQBjAGYAbABvAEAAYwBkAG8AbABpAG4AYwAuAG4AZQB0AA..&URL=mailto%3acatholicflo%40cdolinc.net
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 
 

 

 

STEWARDSHIP:    (5/14 & 5/21/17) 
 
 

Adult:          $2,771.17    Weekly Budget:                     $2,465.38 
Plate:             $361.00     YTD Budget:                    $115,872.86 
Children:             $18.00         YTD Actual:                  $117,775.18 
Bldg M&R:        $105.00       YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)      $1,902.32  
TOTAL:          $3,255.17 
 
. 

Thank you for your donation! 
 
 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS TO THE  
PRIESTHOOD AND RELIGIOUS LIFE! 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY  
Who:   5 or more men/families 

What:  Weed around the church and hall  

When:  Choose a one month commitment 

(May – Oct.) 

Why:  Help keep St. Ann’s maintained & beautiful 

Please contact the office if you would like to volunteer.   

Round-up provided.  Thank you! 
 
 

Mass Etiquette:  Things To Do And Not Do In Mass 

NO Food and Drink in Church  The exceptions would be 

a drink for small children, water for the priest or choir (if 

discreet) and water for those who are ill.  Bringing a 

snack into church is not appropriate, because we want 

to set the church apart as a place of prayer and 

reflection. 
 

“I am praying for them…” JOHN 17:9   Prayer is the 
foundation of our Faith and the foundation of 

Stewardship.  Pray in good times and in bad.  Prayer is 
always the first best option in any situation, not just the last 
resort.  Pray for friends and family and for those that don’t 
treat you very well.  Pray to give praise, to thank and to ask 
God for help.  Pray to see what God wants you to do with 

the gifts He has given you.     

 
ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 

 

 

Annual Church Cleaning 

July 6th from 6:30pm-8pm 

What to bring:  cleaning bucket and cloth, any extra vacuums  

There will be desserts and fellowship at 8pm. 

If you are unable to attend, the Altar Society is asking for  

a $10 donation to hire out the cleaning that is left and/or  

offset the cleaning supply cost. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Blessed Sacrament Preschool 
Join us for fun and learning. 

Openings available in the 4/5 yr. old T/W/TH  

and 4/5 yr. old M/T/W/TH afternoon classes.   

Contact Mrs. Seier @ (308)384-2086 
 
 

CONSIDER having a Mass celebrated for 
someone you love, living or deceased.  

There is no greater gift!  
Envelopes can be found on the back table for your request.  

*The customary offering for a Mass in the Diocese of Lincoln is $10 
however, Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer Mass without an offering 

 

 
 

LEARNING MOMENT 
 

Humble Confidence 
 

     Let us now talk about His love for you, personally.  
…Recall your first prayers, your confirmation, your first 
Communion, that first union of your soul with Him; your 
infidelities, small and great, Jesus picking you up again, 
becoming for you so many times the Good Shepherd, 
running after His little lamb, carrying it back in His arms; 
the absolution you have received so often in the sacrament 
of Penance, this pouring out of His divine Blood, which 
purifies you in an instant.  Why again do you have this 
grace of being chosen to be a part of a Christian elite?  
Because you have been loved with predilection.  There is 
no other explanation. 
                                         “I Believe in Love” by Fr. Jean D’Elbee 

SATURDAY– Ministry Assignments 
June 3 – 4:00 pm – Saturday  

ACOLYTE John Swanson 

READER / LECTOR Kim Finecy 

HEAD SERVER Zack Quist* 

SERVERS Benjamin VanDiest / Volunteer 

MUSICIAN Alicia O’Donnell / Sarah Atchity 

GIFT BEARERS Volunteers 

USHERS Volunteers 

SUNDAY - Ministry Assignments 

June 4 – 9:00 am –Sunday 
ACOLYTE Michael Bykerk 

READER / LECTOR Kathy Sinner 

HEAD SERVER Ambrose Bykerk* 

SERVERS Tony Bykerk / Riley Mason 

MUSICIAN Ros McDermott 

GIFT BEARERS/GREETERS Volunteer 

USHERS Volunteers 

Rosary before Mass 8:40 am Connie Hannon 

NO DAILY MASS AT ST. ANN’S 
May 29 – June 1 
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